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20th November 2020 

 
Please ensure you have selected your 

children’s meals by Sunday 22nd 
November.  

Lunch Options 

 
Wednesday 16th December- Children 
Christmas meal/ Christmas Jumper day. 
Thursday 17th December- Wellbeing day 
December 18th- Last day of Autumn Term 
Dec 21st-Jan 1st- CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 
January 4th- SPRING TERM STARTS 
 

 
Please ensure your ParentPay is cleared 

every week for lunches 

 
We will be sending home report cards for your 

children shortly. Teachers will then invite certain 
parents to discuss specifics.  Meetings will be 

conducted over the phone or via video conference 
invite if we are able to.   

 
After the success of our last wellbeing day 
we have decided that we will be holding 

another on Thursday 17th December.  
Again, we will take the children up to the 

Bury so please ensure you have warm 
clothing, waterproofs and wellies for the 

day.  This will be non school uniform 

 

 
Please ensure that you are able to access google 

classroom for your child/ren at home.  If your child is off 
sick or in isolation then work will be loaded for them to do 

each day on here.  If you have any problems with the 
details please let the class teacher know. 
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